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FANTASY GROUNDS VIRTUAL TABLETOP COMMUNITY RAISES MONEY FOR SAVE 

THE CHILDREN CHARITY 

 

Merritt Island, Florida, 11/21/2016 - A leader in the online tabletop gaming industry, Fantasy Grounds 

helped raise over $7,000 for the Save the Children Fund charity in the last year. The virtual tabletop 

gaming company raised the money with the help of their generous community who opted to donate $1 on 

1,861 orders, which was then matched by Fantasy Grounds and then matched again by Save the Children 

Fund, bringing the total raised to $7,444.  

 

‘‘We wanted to make sure these donations were going to a great charity and Save the Children Fund 

spends 89% of donations on program services according to Charity Watch’’, said Doug Davison, 

President of Smiteworks, the company that owns Fantasy Grounds. ‘‘We’re really proud of our 

community of role-playing gamers and are happy to support a great charity that helps children across the 

United States and across the world’’, continued Davison. ‘‘Help goes to communities during natural 

disasters, to provide early education in the U.S. and abroad and for Syrian refugees and other children 

suffering globally.’’ 

ABOUT  

Fantasy Grounds is an application acting as a virtual online gaming table primarily intended for pen and 

paper style narrative role playing games and has licenses for many games including Dungeons & Dragons, 

Savage Worlds, and Call of Cthulhu. Fantasy Grounds is designed to perform many of the things you can 

do while playing at a conventional gaming table, but now online. The application provides all the 

necessary tools to communicate, manage information and perform tasks such as rolling the dice or moving 

tokens around a battle map. It also aids play at the table. Find out more at www.FantasyGrounds.com. 

You can read more about Save the Children by visiting www.savethechildren.org. 
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